
From: Lo, Doris
Sent: 2/13/2013 4:13:33 PM

Redacted Randolph,To:
Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)
Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Jacobson, Erik B 
(RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); Warner, Christopher 
(Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJW5)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: CES-21: Introduction

Hi,

Ed is available on March 25th from 9-12 and March 26th from 1-4.

Please let me know if these date and time work.

Doris

From: Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 3:01 PM 
To: Randolph, Edward F.
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Warner, Christopher (Law); Lo, Doris; Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: CES-21: Introduction

Dear Ed:

On behalf of the entire project team, we want to welcome you as the CPUC’s non-voting 
Liaison to the Board of Directors for the CES-21 Project! We look forward to working 
together with you as we implement this exciting and collaborative project that will leverage 
LLNL’s computational expertise to develop new tools and techniques to address the planning 
and operational challenges California faces as it implements its clean energy policy agenda.
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As you know, we will hold the CES-21 public workshop and first Board meeting on 
Wednesday, February 20, 2013 at the Pacific Energy Center in San Francisco. Board members 
K. Mani Chandy and T.J. Glauthier will not be able to attend this workshop. Later today, the 
project team will circulate the draft workshop agenda and presentation materials to you.

In order to plan in advance for the next CES-21 Board meeting, we would like to know your 
availability between March 25 and March 28.

The purpose of the late March Board of Directors meeting will be as follows

J Selection of the CES-21 Executive Director

Approval of the CRADA and CES-21 by-laws

Approval of Year 1 CES-21 Projects

The approximate length of this meeting will be 4 hours and we are aiming to hold it most likely 
at LLNL but potentially in San Francisco.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Erik Jacobson rEBJl@pge.com; 415-973­
4464).

Thanks,
Redacted

Redacted

Redacted
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